
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It’s finally here…our 50
th

 Reunion! It seems impossible, doesn’t it? But this means that it’s time 

to make your arrangements to take part in our planned festivities on October 17
th

 and 18
th

 and 

celebrate this milestone, renew and revisit old friendships, reflect on those who are no longer 

with us and the blessings that make it possible for you, and all of us, to attend. You won’t want 

to miss this momentous occasion.    

 

If you haven’t had a chance to stay current with our class reunion progress on Facebook (yes, 

we’re keeping up with social media), it’s not too late to sign up online, connect with us, and stay 

up to date on our reunion plans, particularly post-reunion where I’m sure it will be a format to 

post photos and status updates. If you’re keeping to your old fashioned ways, then go to our class 

website online (www.bghs64.org) for all the same reunion information sans the classmates’ 

comments. 

 

Joyce has established a Class Gift Fund at Wells Fargo Bank to buy a memorial bench on the 

BGHS campus. Our goal is to collect $2,500 to purchase the bench, adjoining Jack Baud’s, in 

Memory of our ’64 Deceased Classmates in recognition of our 50th Reunion. Anything over and 

above what we collect for the bench will be donated to the school’s tuition fund as part of our 

class gift. Checks can be made out to BGHS64-50
th

 and notated Class Gift. You will see a place 

to donate (optional) on your reunion registration form. Please send to: 

 Joyce Weisdorf 

 1730 Palisades Drive 

 Pacific Palisades, CA 90272 

 

Gary and Chuck are creating a Memory Book but they need information from each of us. If you 

have not entered your submission, please go to www.bghs64.org/form.htm. This book will serve 

as a wonderful keepsake and update of our lives since graduating. They also want to include 

information about all our classmates who served in the military, so include the dates of service. 

The book will include pictures in military uniform, along with past school and present-day 

pictures. Please send those via email no later than September 5
th

 to: 

  Chuck Giasson 

chckret@gmail.com 

703-216-5073 

 

Information about registering for the reunion, Homecoming schedule, and group room 

reservations at the South Point are included with this mailing. Don’t miss out! 

 

Let the celebration begin… 

Your Reunion Committee    
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